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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Tom Kilian <tkilian@kilianimc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 1:26 PM
To: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR
Subject: Follow-Up: 3M Downtown, Compliance
Attachments: 0237000273_COAUDIT_2012.pdf; 3M_Cap_1.JPG; 3M_Cap_2.JPG

Good Afternoon Matt, 
 
In our recent conversation about the DNR's inability to locate 3M Downtown's closure documents related 
to a major spill that apparently impacted our neighborhood park, I brought up some additional issues 
regarding that 3M facility. One of those issues was TCE contamination on its property. 
 
A part of continuing obligations concerning that contamination was the maintenance of an asphalt cap 
over the soil in question along with cap inspection submissions. There had been issues with 3M's 
compliance on these matters in the past, in terms of large cracks in the cap and the lack of inspection 
report submissions (please see attached from the DNR). 
 
If those continuing obligations still exist today: 
 
1. Attached are recent images of the asphalt cap at the corner of Thomas Street and 1st Avenue. Note the 
large cracks. Please let me know, as soon as possible, if these large cracks are in compliance with 3M's 
cap maintenance agreement with the DNR. 

2. If continuing obligations exist on cap inspection reports, may I please have the 2018 inspection report 
from 3M on the parking lot cap above? 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Best, 
Tom 
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